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Hydrant Flow Tests 
 
 

Hydrant flow test data may be required when designing fire suppression systems for residential 

and commercial buildings. The Contractor designing the system should contact Shore Water Co to 

schedule a date and time for the flow test. It is the Contractor’s responsibility to choose which 

hydrants are best suited for the test in order to obtain the flow and residual pressure information 

required to design the fire suppression system. The Contractor will supply all necessary equipment 

to perform the test and will operate the hydrants. Shore Water Co personnel will observe the test 

and ensure proper operation of the hydrants. The flow test location, date and time is at the full 

discretion of Shore Water Co and field conditions may require that different hydrants be utilized for 

the test. Copies of final test results shall be provided to Shore Water Co electronically in pdf format 

and emailed to info@shorewaterco.com. 

The property owner and fire suppression contractor are solely responsible for the design of the fire 

suppression system, sizing of the connection and all costs associated with the hydrant flow test. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at (732) 793-0767 
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